





The Brislington Village Pre-school Ltd Outbreak Management policy

Statement of Intent

The Brislington Village pre-school will endeavour to be open from 8.00 am to 4.00pm, Monday, Tuesday and Friday, 8.00am to 12.00pm Wednesday and 8.00 to 1pm Thursday during term times without disruption.  
Aim

Our aim is to promote the health of the children, take necessary steps to prevent the spread of infection and take appropriate action when the children are ill. 

Methods

· Children and staff must not return to the pre-school after an infectious illness until they have been 48 hours symptom free. 

· Children and staff who have diarrhoea and vomiting on the premises will be sent home as soon as practicable.
· Both staff and children are actively encouraged to wash their hands frequently to prevent the spread of infection, especially after:-
using or cleaning the toilet, contact with all body substances, blowing/wiping the nose or covering a sneeze or cough.

At an outbreak of an illness (2 or more associated cases), the Brislington Village Pre-school will contact the Infectious Disease Team Technical Support Officer of Bristol City Council and provide them with the relevant information and also inform Ofsted.

This policy was agreed at a meeting on 1st September 2015
Reviewed September 2018
Although under constant review, an overall review date has been set for September 2019
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